
HB 391 -- MISSOURI NATIONAL GUARD

SPONSOR: Griffith

This bill provides that members of the Missouri National Guard will
be considered state employees for the purpose of operating state-
owned vehicles for official state business, unless such members are
called into active federal military service.


